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Monday, 25 September 2023 

Dear parents/ carers  

Year four have been offered an exciting opportunity to attend the Children’s Book Show at 

the Crucible theatre.  

The Children’s Bookshow is a charity which brings some of the best children’s authors 

from the UK and abroad to local theatre venues and gives teachers and school children 

the opportunity to hear world-class artists talk about their work. This particular 

performance will involve a talk including live drawings and stories from award-winning 

author Satoshi Kitamura.  

This event will take place on Monday 6th November at 11am. We will be walking both to 

and from the theatre so can you please ensure your child has a coat and sensible footwear 

on this day. Your child will also need to bring a packed lunch with them; we will be 

providing packed lunches to those children who have their meals provided for by school. 

We will be returning before the end of the school day where the children will also get the 

opportunity to meet the author as part of a special workshop in class.  

This is a really exciting opportunity for the children to continue inspire and instill their love 

of reading. The cost for the tickets is £7 and the children will also be given their own copy 

of ‘Stone Age Boy’ to keep.  

Please sign the permission slip and return along with the payment for the tickets through 

Parent Pay. If you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

mailto:enquiries@portercroft.sheffield.sch.uk


 

 

Mrs Hannah Ray 

English Lead Teacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Child’s name ___________________________________________ 

I give permission for my child to attend the Childrens Book Show on Monday 6th November at the 

Crucible 

Signed ____________________________________________ 

      I will pay the £7 via Parentpay  □                 I have enclosed £7 with this 

reply □ 
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